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1. The Collaboration Trading Company Directors (Mike Clarke, Monica Kjeldstrøm and Peter Langhorne) met on September 19 2006. We were joined by Jini Hetherington (Company Secretary) and Nick Royle (Chief Executive Officer). Jon Deeks (Treasurer) was unable to attend.

2. We continue to believe that three Directors is adequate. It is Peter’s turn to step down by rotation at this year’s AGM and he is willing to be reappointed. We will keep the need to add and replace Directors under review.
 
3. We believe that the financial situation of the Collaboration is extremely healthy and that the challenge is to see that this income continues to be put to good use in furtherance of the Charity’s objectives.
 
4. We have previously requested a breakdown of income from Wiley into different categories (e.g. to identify the proportion of income from commercial sources) so that we can be aware of this and so that we can pass this information to the Steering Group, in case you wish to consider it. It is important that we are aware of it for a variety of reasons, including the concerns about the potential impact of funding from pharmaceutical companies. However, the information we received from Wiley for our meeting was too late and too complex to allow us to discuss this adequately. We will be preparing a simple table which will hopefully make it easier for the necessary information to be supplied, and will ask Wiley to send the data to us at least two weeks in advance of our meetings, otherwise we will not be able to give it the consideration it deserves.
 
5. We have asked Nick to forward to you a table showing details of the national provisions for The Cochrane Library, including each national provision, the purchaser, duration and cost.
 
6. We believe that environmental sustainability issues have substantial implications for the Collaboration and have agreed that this should be a standing item on future Directors’ meeting agendas. Each meeting would therefore include an opportunity to consider the potential environmental impact of any decisions made during the meeting.
 
7. You have already received the provisional minutes of our meeting of September 19 2006. We do not believe that the minutes should be circulated more widely because they can contain commercially sensitive information and are written with an informed audience in mind.
